
Newsletter Date —14th September 2018  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back!   

 

We have been very impressed with the children as 

they start in their new classes.  They look very smart 

in their uniforms and have come back to school ready 

to learn.  I have also been very impressed at how 

promptly the children are arriving in the mornings – 

let’s see if we can keep this up once the mornings get 

colder and darker! 

As some of you may have noticed, we have some new 

members of staff in the school.  Our new Reception 

teacher Mrs Loveday is working alongside Mrs Green 

with Mrs Green taking over leadership of the Founda-

tion Stage.  In Key Stage 2, we have two new teach-

ers:  Miss Royal is working in class 7 with Year 3 and 

Mrs Sutton is in class 11 with Year 5.  They are all set-

tling in very well, but do give them a smile when you 

see them. 

As always, just a few reminders at the start of term: 

 Please remember that if you are staying after 

school to use the play equipment that we expect 

the same high level of behaviour we have in the 

daytime.  Children should stay in your sight (not 

in the bushes or over on the field) and we would 

ask that they do not ride around on bikes or 

scooters.  The toilets are now closed after 

school due to damage caused last year.  Please 

also keep some space between yourselves and 

any clubs running outside so that we can easily 

tell who is at the club.  No child should stay on-

site without an adult directly supervising them. 

 Please make sure that all uniform is labelled 

with your child’s name.  We already have a pile 

of lost property developing – some of it clearly 

brand new. 

 Don’t forget those five reads a week – they re-

ally do make a massive difference to the fluency 

of children’s reading. 

I am looking forward to another successful year at 

Robert Le Kyng. 

 

Mrs Smith 

 

04.09.18 Year 5 Sleepover 

07.09.18 Netball club invite (specific 
pupils) 

07.09.18 Football club invite (specific pupils) 

07.09.18 Year 3/4 Multiskills club (specific pupils) 

07.09.18 Year 5/6 Multiskills club (specific pupils) 

10.09.18 Beat the Street Scheme 

12.09.18 SATs workshop (Year 6) 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 
letters by contacting the office. 

STEM Returners programme running in Bristol with 
Atkins 

Have you taken a career break from an engineering 
or a technical sector and wish to return? Are you 
working below your experience in a different sector? 
Do you have an engineering or technical degree that 
you aren’t using? Do you just wish to transfer sec-
tors but don’t have any experience? If so this could 
be the opportunity for you!  We are currently sourc-
ing candidates for the Atkins STEM Returners pro-
gramme, a 13 week, fully paid and supported return 
to work programme starting in November in Bris-
tol.  All candidates will also have the opportunity to 
obtain a permanent role at the end of the pro-
gramme.  We are also attending the Atkins South 
West Recruitment Event which is on: 

Wednesday 19th September 2018 

Novotel Bristol Centre 

Victoria Street 

Bristol 

BS1 6HY 

1-7pm 

Please come along and meet us to discuss your re-
turn to a STEM career, children are very welcome to 
attend as well.  If you are interested in Atkins, but 
not able to attend, please still register as you can 
still be considered for the programme.  No career 
break is too long, register to return to STEM today! 
For more information please visit 
www.stemreturners.com or 

email hello@stemreturners.com.  

 

http://www.stemreturners.com
mailto:hello@stemreturners.com

